
 
 
 
 
April 23, 2009 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I was instructed by the FCC admin to upload the following request directly into the application as 
a cover letter exhibit: 
 
Please change classification for an uploaded document from cover letter to operational 
description and mark as confidential. 
 
I uploaded an application for FCC ID: PKRNVWE760D, EA912747 and misclassified one of the 
documents I uploaded as a cover letter.  I also did not request confidentiality for that document.  
There should be two documents that have some sort of  reference as "PID_VID" Documents.  The 
one marked as a cover letter is incorrect.  It should have been listed as operational description 
and should be marked as confidential.  Can you please make this change for me?   
 
To clarify, both PID VID documents that were uploaded should be listed as 
operational descriptions and both should be confidential. 
  
Your assistance in correcting my error is greatly appreciated. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sandy Valentine 
 
Administrative Reviewer 
Flom Test Lab 
Phone (480) 926-3100 
sandyv@mflom.com  
 
 
 
 


